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The Sleuth Scoop 

Bragging on Our Bears… 

Congratulations to Lady Bears Basketball!  

They won the Winter Challenge Basketball 

Tournament hosted by Billingsley. 

Congratulations to Boys Varsity Basketball 

on their second-place finish in the 

tournament. 

The following players were selected to the 

All-Tournament team:  Megan Chandler, 

Amber Johnson, Alana Jones, Kaliyah 

McCary and Derrica Motley for the Lady 

Bears and Kyle Boice, Landon Jones, and 

Hudson Manning for the Bears.  

Congratulations to all and GO BEARS! 

 

Mrs. Toni Galloway received recognition 

from Made Good for inspiring students in 

her classroom.  She has been awarded 

funds to purchase supplies that will 

promote kindness objectives in the 

classroom.  Way to go, Mrs. Galloway! 

What’s up in… 
Sixth grade math students made their 3% 

increase goal for the December Star test and 

will get to sit on exercise balls instead of 

chairs for the remainder of the year.  If they 

make their goal in April they will get to ride a 

homemade hovercraft.   
 

5th grade will be attending STARBASE January 

8 - 12.  STARBASE is a STEM (Science, 

Technology, Engineering, Mathematics) 

program at Maxwell AFB.   
 

We are very appreciative of a donation of 15 Chick-fil-a 

cards to help with our celebrating birthdays of faculty and 

staff!  This donation was sent by a former community 

member who follows Billingsley School on FB.  Additional 

$10 cards (36) are needed to be able to celebrate each 

faculty/staff member through the end of the school year. 

 

 Important dates: 

 

Wednesday, January 10:  Report Cards 

 

Monday, January 15:  No School – Martin Luther 

King Jr. Day 

 

Tuesday, January 23:  100th Day of School…watch 

for details from teachers! 

 

Friday, January 26:  Career Day for grades K-12 

Follow on social media! 

Billingsley School      Billingsley School 

              Billingsley Athletics 

Did you know… 

A group of bears is called a sleuth? 

That is the reason the school 

newsletter is named “The Sleuth 

Scoop”! 


